
 
 

Republic of the Philippines 
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION 
Regional Office III 

 
 
 
 
CHEDRO-III MEMORANDUM 
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For  :  ALL PRESIDENTS / HEADS OF HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN REGION III 

 
Subject : INVITATION FOR THE DIALOGUE WITH LGUS IN PREPARATION FOR THE 

OPENING OF CLASSES FOR AY 2020-2021 
 
Date     :  23 July 2020 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

In preparation for the implementation of flexible learning in all higher education 
institutions (HEIs) starting AY2020-2021, the CHEDRO-III arranged a dialogue with the 
LGUs in Region III through the DILG on the following schedule: 
 

Date/Time Cluster Provinces/Cities 

28 July 2020  9:00AM Aurora, Bulacan, Nueva Ecija, 
Pampanga and Angeles City 

29 July 2020  9:00AM Bataan, Tarlac, Zambales and 
Olongapo City 

 
This event aims to provide a venue for the - 
1. CHEDRO-III to update the LGUs on the CHED advisories and status of HEIs 

particularly the SUCs and LUCs on the preparation for the implementation of 
Flexible Learning starting AY 2020-2021; 

2. DICT-III to provide inputs on their initiatives that may complement the delivery of 
education to students;  

3. Tarlac State University to share their initiatives on involving the LGUs in preparing 
for the AY2020-2021 Class Opening; and 

4. Discussion and resolution of possible issues and concerns that may affect the class 
opening for AY2020-2021.  

 
Kindly confirm your attendance by registering through the google link, 
https://forms.gle/z9rSN4tPFcXZKVSL9 on or before 27 July 2020, 8:00AM. The Zoom 
Meeting details will be provided once registered. Those who will not be able to login to 
the session and those who would like to hear the plenary sessions, may also watch 
through the CHEDRO-III Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/CHEDRegionalOffice3/). 
 
Should there be any queries, your designated personnel may coordinate directly with 
Dr. Cristina M. Nuque at telephone number (045) 402-6659 or email at 
chedro3@ched.gov.ph. 
 
For the HEIs usual support and attendance, please. 

 
 
 
MARIA TERESITA MACANAS SEMANA, PhD, CESO IV 
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Director IV 
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